
 

 

 

 

 

Spring Field Clean-up Invitation from the Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant: 

 

Due to the nice weather moving in, we have an opportunity to help the Union 

Township Little League with their spring field clean-up on Sunday, March 19th from 

1:00-2:00pm.  Their ballfields are located at McDonald Park on the corner of 

Lincoln and Pickard roads.  During this field clean-up, we usually rake fields, sweep 

dug-outs, clean-up trash, build up mounds, etc.  If this is something you are willing to 

help with, please text the club’s Community Service Project Committee Chair, Quana 

Hoffman, at (989) 621-5901.  

  

Thank you so much! 

 


